
Kindergarten Meet, Greet and Information Gathering 

will take place August 11 & 12 at Colt ECEC. 

Hello Kindergarten Parents,  

You and your child are invited to attend the  

Kindergarten Meet, Greet and Information Gathering on August 11 or August 12, 2020. 

Join us and have a great time getting to know our teachers, see classrooms and let us get to know 

you. We are planning on 20 minute time slots, but it could take up to 45 minutes per 

student.  

Looking forward to meeting you! 

Please sign up at: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040E4DA5A92EA7F49-kindergarten2 
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